WE ARE THRILLED ABOUT OUR PARTNERSHIP WITH ARIZONA SCHOOL OF MUSIC! ARIZONA
SCHOOL OF MUSIC HAS BEEN A STRONG PRESENCE WITHIN THE SCOTTSDALE/PHOENIX
ARTS COMMUNITY FOR OVER 20 YEARS. ARIZONA SCHOOL OF MUSIC IS WELL-KNOWN FOR
ITS QUALITY, EXPERIENCED INSTRUCTORS AND SUPERB LESSONS TAUGHT PRIVATELY AND
IN SMALL GROUPS.

D
’ ’ ISA OFFERS ITS STUDENTS THE OPPORTUNITY TO HAVE TOP-NOTCH TRAINING.

STUDENTS IN KINDERGARTEN THROUGH 8TH GRADE CAN TAKE PRIVATE MUSIC LESSONS
DURING THE SCHOOL DAY FOR AN EXTRA FEE. FAMILIES CAN AVOID THE HASSLE OF
RUNNING AROUND AFTER SCHOOL TAKING THEIR CHILDREN TO LESSONS. ISA WILL WORK
WITH ARIZONA SCHOOL OF MUSIC TO IDENTIFY THE TIMES OF WEEKLY LESSONS (30
MINUTES).

LESSONS WILL RUN FROM JANUARY THROUGH MAY. WE ASK FAMILIES TO COMMIT TO
‘||||' LESSONS FOR THE ENTIRE FIRST SEMESTER (JANUARY-MAY, 2024).
COMMITTING TO THE SEMESTER WOULD INCLUDE FIFTEEN (15) INDIVIDUAL LESSONS AND
III‘ ONE (1) PERFORMANCE WITH ALL ISA STUDENTS FOR A RECITAL. RENTAL OF NEEDED
INSTRUMENTS IS AVAILABLE.

ISA FAMILIES: PLEASE SEE THE ISA APP FOR MORE DETAILS AND REGISTRATION. OR CAN
EMAIL ACTIVITIES@ISAZ.ORG.




